
September 22, 2021

Mr. Jevon Graham
City of Clearwater
Division Chief of Emergency Management
Station #45
1140 Court Street
Clearwater, FL 33756

RE:  Renewal Letter for emergency use of Ross Norton Recreational Complex
Pinellas County File No.2006-0051

Dear Mr. Graham,

The City of Clearwater and Pinellas County have an Interlocal Agreement which allow the County to use the 
Ross Norton Recreational Complex during times of emergency.  This agreement expires on October 10, 
2021. I have confirmed that the County's Emergency Management Department desires to continue this 
Agreement with the City.  Section 1 of the existing agreement requires written confirmation by both parties 
for a five (5) year renewal, beginning October 11, 2021 and ending October 10, 2026. We respectfully 
request your signature below confirming the City's desire to continue the Interlocal Agreement for the 
renewal period. 

If there are questions or concerns regarding the renewal of the agreement, please contact the Real Estate 
Management Department, Real Property Division at (727) 464-3494. 

Sincerely,

Joe Lauro 
Director 
Department of Administrative Services 

CITY OF CLEARWATER

BY:________________________________

PRINT NAME:_______________________

DATED:  ___________________________




